



- 6 JUL 2017

Zoe Lindsay fyi-request-6045-4448fe0e@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Lindsay

Thank you for your email of 23 June 2017 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

I would like to request a copy of the report written in regards to the investigation conducted by the BOT in response to a letter of complaint that I sent to the Board of Trustees of Matipo Primary School 20 March 2017.

I would also like to request an electronic copy of the letter I received from the BOT in response to my letter.

I am transferring this request under section 14(b)(i) of the Act, as I believe this information is held by Matipo Primary School.

Where part or all of a request is transferred under the Act to another agency, the obligation is then on that agency to respond to the request transferred.

If you would like to discuss this request, please contact me on 04 463 8228 or at Steve.Groom@education.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

Steve Groom

Group Manager

Government, Executive and Ministerial Services